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I BELIEVE IN ONE PERSON ONE VOTE. THE RIGHT TO VOTE SHOULD BE PRECIOUS TO
EVERYONE. WHAT HAPPENED TO THE CITIZENSHIP AND SOCIAL STUDIES  CLASSES IN OUR
PUBLIC SCHOOLS?  WHEN I CAME TO THIS COUNTRY 60 YEARS AGO, WE LEARNED ABOUT
AMERICA IN OUR SCHOOLS AND THE RESPONSIBILITY OF BEING A CITIZEN.  WE ALSO
LEARNED THE VALUE AND THE RESPONSIBILITY OF VOTING.
THIS INCLUDED ALL NATIONALITIES AND NATURALLY BORNE CITIZENS.
I FEEL THAT NOT HAVING CLASSES LIKE SOCIAL STUDIES AT AN EARLY AGE IN SCHOOLS,
CREATED AN UNINFORMED GENERATION ABOUT EACH OTHER AND THIS COUNTRY.
 
I THINK WE SHOULD SPEND MONEY ON EDUCATING KIDS AND ADULTS  AS TO THEIR
SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITIES TO VOTE INSTEAD DOWN DAMMING THE RULES FOR BEING A
RESPONSIBLE CITIZEN.
 
THANK YOU. I'M LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING THE DETAILS OF YOUR PROPOSAL. 

mailto:SoS.Rulemaking@SOS.STATE.CO.US

